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Good afternoon,
I am writing to express my displeasure that Duke Progress Energy is planning a rate hike in
order to pay for the coal ash cleanup that never should have happened in the first place. It's
time to put customers first and let the leadership of Duke figure out a different strategy to pay
for their mistake.
Betty Lynne Leary
Fairview, NC 28730
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